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I REALLY BELIVE ITS UNFAIR TO TAKE AWAY MORE OPEN LAND THAT IS OPEN FOR OHV USE AND IS
CONSIDERED OUR LAND, THERE ARE OTHER AREAS IN SOUTHERN NEVADA THAT HAVE ALREADY BEEN
TAKEN AWAY FROM THE PUBLIC TO USE THAT WOULD BE SUITABLE FOR THIS AND OTHER PROJECTS
LIKE IT. THERE ARE THOUSANDS OF PEOPLE THAT WILL LOOSE WHAT THEY LOVE AND WHAT OUR
ADMANTMENTS GIVE US THE RIGHT TO DO AS WELL AS SOME LOCAL BUISNESSES THAT WILL HAVE TO
SHUT DOWN DO TO THE PROPOSSED SITE CLOSURE.



